= Stop Keeping Employees in

0 PM = the Dark About the Data Breach

The American Federation of Government Employees expects
OPM to do everything in its power to assist the millions of
public servants whose personal information may have been
compromised. OPM must:

- Detail the scope of the breach and explain to employees exactly
what information may have been compromised

- Provide affected individuals with free lifetime credit monitoring,
not the inadequate 18 months offered by OPM

- Insure employees for the entirety of any financial loss attributable
to the breach

- Direct agencies to allow employees time at work to make calls and
visits related to protecting their personal information

Learn more at www.afge.org
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